


The Committee would aiso like to take this opportunity 0 suggest that the Sheriff's
practice of sending a letter to the debtor in advarce of a visit defeats the
effectiveness of the process hy giving this prior warning

The Committee is able to provide you with spesific examples of solicitors
experiences if this would be of assistance.

If this situation has arisen due to inadequate stafing levels, the Committee
requests that adequate funding be restored to the NSW Sheriff's Office to enable it
to carry out its statutory obligations.

If your officials have any questions in relation to this letter, they should contact
Leonora Wilson, Policy Lawyer on (02) 9926 0323 or
leonora.wilson@lawsociety.com.au.

Yours sincerely,

Ros Everett
President



